GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT MEMu

Date: January 30, 2017

To: Honorable Joan Hartmann, Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors

From:  Janette D. Pell W e W
General Services-Director

Subject: Continuance Request: Santa Ynez Valley Airport Report

cC:

Please be advised that the item, Santa Ynez Valley Airport Report, Third District, is being postponed
until March 14%, 2017. :

This item was originally before your Board on November 16, 2016 (File Reference No. 16-00894). At
that time, you requested this item return to you with an additional report from the Airport Authority
outlining a compliance plan to include, but not limited to, Brown Act training, hanger inspections, lease
consistency and compliance deadlines. My office continues to work with the Authority to get a complete
report.

Please contact me if you have any questions prior to returning to your board.

Thank you.
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